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College Councils
College Council Conference (Oct. 1-3, 2010)

The annual College Council Conference will be held in New Haven, Conn., during the first weekend in October.

Guidelines for registration, travel and reimbursement may be found here.

To register for the conference, please complete the online form.

Please direct any questions to college@kofc.org. We look forward to seeing you in October!

Outstanding College Council Award Application (due Sept. 10)

Each year, the Supreme Council recognizes college councils that have demonstrated exemplary achievement in each of the
international service award categories.

The application for the Outstanding College Council contest may be found here. Please be sure to submit your council's entry
form by e-mail to college@kofc.org by September 10th.

A Milestone Number

When the Order reached the milestone of 15,000 councils, it was decided to hold a drawing at the annual meeting of state deputies in New Haven to determine
which new council would receive this landmark number.

And the winner: Loyola University Maryland Council 15000 in Baltimore.

The newly established college council is hardly taking the summer off.  Grand Knight Salvatore Lenzo said Council 15000 has
already planned a program called Bridging the Digital Divide, which he describes as “working with small parishes in the
Archdiocese of Baltimore and providing them with a means to communicate with their constituencies via social networking
media such as Facebook.”

The Knights are also working on how to include the parish documents into a digital repository.

Lenzo says council members plan to act as consultants to parish organizations to assist them with online communication. 
Lenzo adds that the Knights are working with chaplain Father Tim Brown on installing the Catholic Daughters of America on campus as a sister organization.

Other current council activities include collecting funds to send Jesuits abroad for missionary and relief work; working with the Campus Ministry Office and
Center for Community Service and Social Justice at a shelter for homeless people; and making monthly visits to the Veterans Affairs Rehabilitation Center,
assisting Charles Carroll of Carrollton Assembly 375 with bingos.

Supreme Knight Visits Council 1477 at the University of Notre Dame

As a kick-off to the centennial celebrations of Notre Dame Council 1477, the Order’s first college council, Supreme Knight Carl A. Anderson visited the
University of Notre Dame in South Bend, Ind., to commemorate the occasion with students.

Grand Knight Dennis Malloy presents Supreme Knight with 1910 yearbook photo.
  View Photos of Supreme Knight's Visit to ND

The celebration began on the evening of Monday, April 12, with Mass at the Basilica of the Sacred Heart. A dinner followed, featuring the Notre Dame Knights’
signature steak sandwiches. (The sale of steak sandwiches by the Knights of Columbus at Notre Dame football games generates about $60,000 for charity each
year.) To honor the centennial of the Knights on campus, the supreme knight presented the council with a framed reproduction of Antonella Cappuccio’s portrait
of Father McGivney. In appreciation of the supreme knight’s visit, the Notre Dame Knights presented Mr. Anderson with a 1910 yearbook photo of the council’s
charter members.
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